FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Please could you provide the following information:
1. Who currently provides Security Services : - Manned Guarding, Alarms, CCTV, and or any other security services for the Council?

2. What Security Services did the above win the contract for: i.e Keyholding, CCTV, Manned Guarding etc. 

3. When was the last time this opportunity went out to tender?

4. When is the due date for the tender to be re-released?

5. What is the annual Council Spend on these types of services?

6. Who is the key responsible person – email address?

The Council holds the information you have asked for.

This letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means, the Council Website, and, is already in the public domain.

The contracts can be found by searching for ‘security’ in the ‘search records’ box. 
Contracts - March 2024 — Leicester Open Data
The contract lengths and value are also available via the link above. Additionally, all awards over £10k, their values, terms, and, who has been awarded, are in the public domain on Contracts Finder and the information can be obtained from here: (Contracts Finder)

We also publish a procurement pipeline which lists the Authority’s up and coming opportunities over the next 2 years.  This can be accessed via the following link:

Procurement Plan and Pipeline (2024-2026) — Leicester Open Data 

Staff names below that of Head of Service are exempt from release under Section 40(2) of The Act as they are personal data. The Council judges that this personal data is being processed for the purposes of employment and that disclosure to the wider world under the Act would constitute a breach of Data Protection principles, notably Principle 1– fair, lawful and transparent processing and Principle 2 – processing for specified and not incompatible purposes. Therefore, this Information is exempt from release.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
